BRACKLEY WI
OCTOBER NEWS
Good Afternoon Everyone 
I hope you are all keeping well and enjoyed the opportunity to meet and chat at our last meeting.   It was really lovely to see so many of you there.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our next meeting is our AGM on Monday 11th October with a fish and chip supper.  As usual we will start our meeting at 7.30 with supper and this will be followed by the more formal part of the evening when we elect our new committee.
I would just like to remind you of the following:
· The room will be well ventilated with windows being open to aid air flow.
· A record of attendees will be kept so please ensure that you sign in in the usual way at the door.
· If you become unwell with Covid 19 symptoms after the meeting please let me know as soon as possible so that I can notify the other members. (jgaskill55@yahoo.co.uk) 
· Hand sanitiser will be available for you to use and the disabled toilet will be open for use.
· The wearing of face masks is a purely personal one and this decision will be respected by other members.
· There will be tomato sauce and salt and pepper available.  Bamboo knives and forks will also be provided but we will not be offering tea and coffee so please bring your own drinks and glasses.

LAST CALL: If you would like to join us for fish and chips but didn’t sign the list please let me know asap but by Thursday 7th at the latest.  The easiest way to do this is by email or ring me on 01280 705928.  There will be no charge for the fish and chips this year!

If anyone is interested in joining the committee for 2021 – 2022 please talk to a committee member at the start of the meeting.

TEA AND COFFEE VOLUNTEERS: If you would like to volunteer to make the drinks at the end of our November and December meetings please let me know. 

If you are unable to attend the AGM the President, Secretary and Treasurers reports will be circulated after the meeting.

As this is my last newsletter to you I would like to thank you for your support and after a difficult time of meeting via Zoom I think we all look forward to the “new normal” and the opportunities to meet our fellow WI members on a regular basis and in person!
Keep safe
Jane x


